1/11/2021 Mail - Patrick Zub - Outlook Report 2021-33
Appendix A

Contract Extension

Don Bastien <don@signaturecontractors.ca>
Wed 8/5/2020 11:43 AM

To: Patrick Zub <Patrick.Zub@portcolborne.ca>; Mathew Pilon <Mathew.Pilon@portcolborne.ca>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good morning — | just wanted to reiterate again that we are very much open to continue to do concrete repair
work with the City of Port Colborne into 2021 and the future. We are willing to hold our 2020 tender rates for the
2021 season. If it’s easier for everyone to just keep the tender line items and tender rates exactly as they were on
this year’s contract, | am ok with that.

We'd like to keep an ongoing working relationship with the Town, and we feel with the quality of our work,
customer service, and overall efficiency and timing to complete the work, we’d be a great fit to complete any
concrete work for next year. Feel free to call me to discuss if we can create a contract extension now, or if that’s
something that has to be completed next year, once the capital budget is finalized.

Thanks again,

Don Bastien

Signature Contractors
Cell # 519-791-7735
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